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SR 674 Resurfacing from east of CR 579 to Katie Stanaland Drive 451995-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing
Phase Design
Limits from CR 579 to

Katie Stanaland
Dr

Length 2 miles
City Lithia
County Hillsborough
Road SR 674

Contact Information
Design Manager
Miki Zimmerman
813-975-6049
Miki.Zimmerman@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The purpose of this project is to preserve and extend the life of the
existing pavement through milling and resurfacing along this section
of State Road 674 in Hillsborough County. 

In addition to resurfacing, the project also includes minor guardrail
replacements on the bridges along this section.

Construction activities are anticipated to begin in Spring 2028. 


